
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 8/5/2013 4:47:11 PM

Subject: FW: FY11-FY13 Vehicle Assignments
Attachments: PA Compare FY11 vs FY13 (3).xlsx

FYI
 
From: Wiggins, Nolan 

Sent: Monday, August 05, 2013 3:21 PM

To: Pitts, Ted

Subject: FY11-FY13 Vehicle Assignments
 
Ted,
 
I’ve attached the excel spreadsheet showing the comparison in the number of permanently assigned vehicles 
between FY11 and FY13. The data from 2011 is in an old database that’s no longer in use, so I had our staff reconcile 
the 2011 numbers against the hard copies to verify their accuracy.
 
Let me know if there’s anything else you need.
 
Nolan
 
 

Nolan L. Wiggins Jr. | Director of General Services | SC Budget and Control Board 
1200 Senate Street | Wade Hampton Building, Suite 460 | Columbia, SC 29201 | Phone: (803) 737-0010
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